2014 GREENING PARTNERSHIP
Working in partnership toward the of Chatham -Kent
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mC+ ., | o d boxér §560,000 in G| The Curran family of Thamesville understands

grant money has been generated for the importance of habitat restoration and

environmental restoration. agreed to having 25 acres of their land

converted to wetlands.

The Greening Partnership has applied for funds
from various sources such as: National Wetland
Conservation Program, Union Gas, Great Lakes
Guardian Fund and Enbridge to name a few.
Most of these funds will go to wetland
restoration projects in our region.

Wetlands once covered a large portion of
Chatham-Kent, mainly in the former Dover
Township area. They are important rest areas
for a variety of migratory waterfowl species
that pass through this area. Wetlands also act
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and sediment runoff, preventing algal blooms

downstream in Lake Erie.
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As of July 3% 2014 ChathamKent council
voted to implement the NHIS which saw the
hiring of two new positions for the Greening

Partnership: a Land Stewardship Technician and
Information

a Geographic Systems

(GIS)/Communications Technician.

With an educational background in Fish and
Wildlife Technology, Lindsay Bennett is the
new Land Stewardship Technician with the
LTVCA. Over the past nine years Lindsay has
developed a broad range of skills in her work
with various government and non-government
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organizations. Her past experience as the
Program  Coordinator for the Norfolk
Alternative Land Use Services (ALUS) program
gave her an opportunity to work closely with
private landowners.

Stephanie Allisonis to assist staff with GIS and
Communication needs. She has worked for
various agencies such as Environment Canada,
the Ontario Ministry of Agriculture and Food
and Rural Affairs (OMAFRA) and the Town of
Milton. Working at all levels of government; her
experiences have positioned her well to provide
GIS and communication expertise to the goals
and objectives of the Greening Partnership.


http://www.chatham-kent.ca/CommunityParks/Pages/ForestCoverinChatham-Kent.aspx
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LONG POINT WATERFOWL ASSOCIATION
held
Banquet on October 25" at the new Bradley

Long Point Waterfowl its Inaugural
Centre in Chatham. Over 150 people attended
the fundraising dinner, where funds will be
spent on waterfowl research on Lake St. Clair,
including trapping mallard ducks to attach
satellite transmitters. The Greening Partnership
worked with Dr. Scott Petrie and the committee

which raised over $13,000 for the region.
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FRIENDS OF ROWSOM . The 2 Annual

Friends of Rowsom Conservation Area was
held on October 25™. Fifteen people from the

Comber area came out to plant trees, work on

the new trail and pick up litter. Over the last

three years, $30,000 has been spent for the
improvement of this property.

Thank you to all volunteers, we look forward to
seeing you next year! A special thanks goes to
the Cranston Family for providing their. gator
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and tractor for trail development.
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This fall the Greening Partnership joined the
Chatham-Kent Health Unit for the schoolyard
tree planting initiative at seven schools in the
area. A total of 51 trees were planted at these
schools which will provide various health and
environmental benefits.
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